
Dumbbell Obedience Club All Breed Trials  
Posted  March 20, 2020 

To All exhibitors and participants  

 Regarding the upcoming trials: April 25, 26, 2020 at George Preston Recreation Centre in Langley, BC. 

 The Government of Canada, Government of British Columbia, Municipal Governments, plus the provincial Health 
officials, have made a series of ongoing announcements.  This included discouragement of gatherings  more than 50 
people. This is due to the COVD19 issue. 

 In short, the Dumbbell Obedience Club All Breed Trials are cancelled.  

 Payment was processed on a small number of entries for these events. These will be refunded and the remainder 
will stay unprocessed. 

 Thank-you to all who are supportive of the trials (hosted by all clubs).   

Wayne J Davidson 

BC Dog Show Services Ltd 
per Dumbbell Obedience Club 

Further Note: Some clubs which we are the event secretary for,  are posting premium lists and adopting a wait and see 
approach.  We are not processing payment on these entries until closing date.  The next 40+ days we are not hosting any 
events.  Past that time it is very problematic to predict. We are relying upon the provincial and federal health officers 
guidance and directives for when things transition to a more normal situation as are the vast majority of exhibitors I 
realize. My thanks again for your sustained patience.


